
The Governor has appointed the following: 
 
Montana State University Local Executive Board 
James W. Bentley, PO Box 10806, Bozeman MT 59719 (reappointed) 
Work phone: 406-388-1100; Home phone: 406-586-1602 
Appointment date: 5/6/2009; Term ends: April 15, 2012 
Bentley is a licensed real estate broker and has also worked as an appraiser, 
developer and property manager. He was founder and chef of the Continental 
Divide in Ennis, and owns the Mint Bar and Cafe in Belgrade. Bentley has an AA 
degree in history/education from Harris University.  
 
MSU-Billings Local Executive Board  
Lane Larson, 1417 Cedar Canyon Rd, Billings MT 59101 (replaces Paul Beck) 
Home phone: 406-256-6316 
Appointment date: 5/6/2009; Term ends: April 15, 2012 
Larson is a graduate of Forsyth High School and attended the University of 
Montana. He is a journeyworker electrician and is active in the International 
Brotherhood of Electrical Workers. He served one term in the Montana State 
Senate.  
 
MSU-Great Falls College of Technology Local Executive Board  
Bryan Dunn, 3625 Stagecoach Ave, Great Falls MT 59404 (reappointed)  
Home phone: 406-771-0691 
Appointment date: 5/6/2009; Term ends: April 15, 2012 
Dunn served as the superintendent of schools in Great Falls (1997-2007). He 
also worked in a middle management position in the Cherry Creek District in 
Colorado and served 15 years as assistant superintendent for instruction in the 
Bozeman School District. 
 
MSU-Northern Local Executive Board 
Jupe Compton, 228 First St, Havre MT 59501 (reappointed) 
Work phone: 406-265-7584; Home phone: 406-265-6230 
Appointment date: 5/6/2009; Term ends: April 15, 2012 
Compton is a graduate of Northern Montana College (now MSU-Northern) and is 
former teacher from Chester.  He has owned the Palace Bar in Havre since 1974 
and served as president of the Montana Tavern Association from 2005-2007. 
 
University of Montana Local Executive Board  
Bob Ream, 521 Clarke St, Helena MT 59601 (reappointed) 
Home phone: 406-443-2595 
Appointment date: 5/6/2009; Term ends: April 15, 2012 
Ream has a Ph.D. in biology from the University of Wisconsin. He was a 
professor with the University of Montana College of Forestry from 1969-1997. 
Ream also served several terms in the Montana House of Representatives. 
 
 



UM-Helena College of Technology Local Executive Board  
Cheryl Lamb, 2508 Gold Rush Ave, Helena MT 59601 (replaces Pamela 
Carlson) 
Home phone: 406-443-3577 
Appointment date: 5/6/2009; Term ends: April 15, 2012 
Lamb earned a BS degree in education from the University of Montana and an 
MS degree in special eduation from MSU-Billings. She has taught in the Billings 
and Great Falls schools, and has also been an adjunct professor at Carroll 
College.  
 
UM-Helena College of Technology Local Executive Board  
Philip Campbell, 1245 Windflower, Helena MT 59601 (replaces Ray Peck) 
Home phone: 406-422-0622 
Appointment date: 5/6/2009; Term ends: April 15, 2011 
Campbell receive a degree in education from Indiana State University, and has 
performed graduate work at the University of Montana. He previously served on 
the University of Montana Local Executive Board. 
 
UM-Montana Tech Local Executive Board  
Anna Gallus, 2701 Phillips St, Butte MT 59701 (reappointed) 
Home phone: 406-494-5224 
Appointment date: 5/6/2009; Term ends: April 15, 2012 
Gallus earned a nursing degree from St. Joseph School in Lewistown.  She 
worked as operating room nurse at St. Mary’s Hospital in Rochester and Frank 
Cuneo Hospital in Chicago before returning to Montana to raise a family. 
 
UM-Western Local Executive Board  
James Womack, 208 E Bannack, Dillon MT 59725 (reappointed) 
Work phone: 406-683-4903; Home phone: 406-683-5642 
Appointment date: 5/6/2009; Term ends: April 15, 2012 
Womack served in various capacities for previous Governors, including an 
appointment as Montana’s Adjutant General. He taught school and was also 
superintendent of Dillon schools. He received a degree in education from UM-
Western following service in World War II.  


